Runwayskiln | AUTUMN + WINTER OPENING HOURS | 2024/2025

THE KIOSK | Open on selected Tues + Wed ONLY in SEPT
10th + 11th | 17th + 18th | 24th + 25th | 0900 to 1800 (CLOSING for winter on Wed 25th)

& Delicious filled hot paninis | {} Ice cream
Great coffee | Q) Fresh, homemade cakes | ® Local beer and cyder
§% Outdoor seating only | 4* Limited covered seating

THE COASTAL KITCHEN

Q Breakfast rolls from 0900-1200 | {7 Lunch 1200-1500
Coffee + cake all day | Fully licensed 8 | £ Dog friendly | Children’s menu @

HOURS in SEPT 2024
Thurs to Mon, 0900 to 1800 | CLOSED Tues + Wed

No bookings - walk-ins only f}

HOURS in OCT 2024
Thurs to Mon, 0900 to 1700 | CLOSED Tues + Wed
=k EXTRA OPENING for half term | OPEN Tues 29th + Wed 30th Oct, 0900 to 1700

[] Booking advised

HOURS in NOV 2024
Thurs to Mon, 0900 to 1600 | CLOSED Tues + Wed

[] Booking advised
HOURS in DEC 2024 / New Year 2025
Thurs to Mon 0900 to 1600, up to + including Mon 16th Dec | CLOSED Tues + Wed

[] Booking advised

& CLOSED for a Christmas break from Tues 17th Dec to Wed 25th Dec £



OPEN Boxing Day ® for hot snacks and all-day breakfast rolls, 1000-1600

No bookings - walk-ins only* § (this is to make the day as easy as possible for a small team)

OPEN from Fri 27th to Mon 30th Dec for a short menu of hot snacks

[[] Booking advised*

CLOSED on New Year'’s Eve, Tues 31st Dec 2024

OPEN New Year’s Day % for hot snacks and all-day breakfast rolls, 1000-1600

No bookings - walk-ins only* § (this is to make the day as easy as possible for a small team)

HOURS for the rest of Jan + Feb 2025
OPEN Thurs to Mon, 0900 to 1600 | CLOSED Tues + Wed

[] Booking advised

*ABOUT BOOKINGS

The impact of taking bookings is that we serve fewer people in a day than when we operate on a walk-in basis.
Our cafe needs to make the very most of dry(ish) weather so that we can remain open for the winter months.

Managing bookings also takes up a lot of our time and we simply do not have the people-hours for it in the
weeks that the most team members are taking much-needed holidays (September).

We hope to be able to continue to operate on a walk-in basis for the whole of September.
If the weather is consistently cold and wet in September, we’ll review our plan.

Our social media and answer phone message are the best places to find up-to-date info!
If you ever want to be sure about our booking status before you head out

(including on Boxing Day and New Year’s Day) ,please get in touch and check.

Thank you ¥
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